
Fetter, Allen

From: Saxton, John/I
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2009 5:43 PM
To: Fetter, Allen
Subject: LC Deep Well

Allen,

The applicant didn't specify which formation the deep well will be completed. I think in the Powder River Basin,,,-
the wells are to be completed in the Madison Formation (depths of 12,000 feet) - not economical to develop
as potable water supplies and/or higher salinity/TDS concentrations.

As far as the SER, I think we deferred to the WY UIC permit for approval.

John
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